## Pillgwenlly Primary School - September Newsletter

## Dates for September and October

20/9/12	Eco Activities	School Council to attend Tredegar House
25/9/12	School Photographer	Individuals & Families
26/9/12	School Photographer	Individuals & Families
25/10/12	Harvest Festival	Donations of food would be gratefully received
26/10/12	INSET	School Closed

## Curriculum News:

Please help us by making sure your child has the following P.E. kit in school. We will keep their kit safe and send it home at half term. All children need:

White t-shirt, black shorts or leggings, black daps or trainers.

Children with long hair will be asked to tie back their hair for P.E

Attendance News: Miss Morgan's class won the weekly attendance award last week. Please help us by sending your child to school every day. If they have a dentist appointment please collect and return to school.	Staffing Update More new staff for Pillgwenlly Primary. Welcome to Miss Morris supporting Mrs Hoey's class. Miss Halliwell supporting Mrs Pearse's class and to Miss Baugh supporting Miss Bradshaw's class.
Clothes Re-cycling If you have any unwanted clothes, shoes and bedding we can now re-cycle these items and raise funds for school. Please send any items into school.	Congratulations Pillgwenlly Primary School has received an award from COMIT for supporting pupils with communication difficulties.
Fruit Just a reminder to parents we have fruit available on a daily basis for children at 20 pence a day.	School Meals Please call into school and speak to Mrs Whiting if you think you qualify for Free School Meals. All other meals must be paid for on day of booking.

## School Contact Details:

Telephone: 01633 265268

e-mail:

pillgwenlly.primary@newport.go

v.uk